
For Immediate Release 
 
On February 1, 2024, at approximately 2:20 AM hours the Barre City Fire Department was dispatched to 
a residential structure fire at 7 Harrington Ave in Barre. As a result of the two-alarm fire, three families 
were displaced. At this time, human involvement cannot be excluded.  The Barre City Police Department 
is being assisted by the Vermont State Police Fire Investigation Unit. Anyone with information is asked to 
contact Detective Sergeant Steven Durgin at 802-476-6613  

 


